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Press Release          12.30 i.n.                


Wednesday 24.11.2004.

Staff from the office of An Coimisinéir Teanga will visit a number of centres throughout the country in early December to advise members of the public on questions of language rights and deal with complaints in relation to services in Irish.

The office of an Coimisinéir Teanga was established earlier this year to ensure compliance by state organisations with new language legislation and to investigate complaints.

Staff from the office will visit Gaoth Dobhair, Co Donegal (venue- An Chrannóg) on Monday 1 December between 5.00pm – 9.00pm and Dublin (venue- Buswell’s Hotel) on Tuesday 2 December between 3.00pm- 8.00pm).

They will be available in Dingle, Co Kerry (venue- Benner’s Hotel) on Monday 6 December between 5.00pm and 9.00pm and Cork City (venue – Jury’s Hotel) on Tuesday 7 December between 5.00pm and 9.00pm.

“Since this new office is based in the Galway Gaeltacht it is very important that people in other Gaeltacht areas and in some of the larger cities have easy access to our services should they wish to avail of them ” said Mr. Seán Ó Cuirreáin, An Coimisinéir Teanga.

“Anyone with queries about language rights or complaints about difficulties accessing services in Irish can drop in to any of the venues. It will not be necessary to make appointments” he said.

Information packs in relation to the Official Languages Act 2003 and on the work of the office of An Coimisinéir Teanga will be available at each venue.

(ENDS)

For further information please contact Damhnait Uí Mhaoldúin, Oifig an Choimisinéara Teanga, An Spidéal, Co. na Gaillimhe 

Telephone 091 504006, Lo-call: 1890-504-006, 

Email eolas@coimisineir.ie, Website: www.coimisineir.ie
